
New Applicants:

· If you were not registered at Noble Leadership Academy during the

2022-2023 school year, even if you were here during previous

school years, you are considered a New Applicant.

· New Applicants registration window opens up on March

15, 2023

· In order to secure your child a spot for the 2023-2024 Academic

year, new applicants need to complete the following steps:

○ Fill out an application form on Sycamore

○ Submit a Copy of either 2 previous years’ report cards or

transcript

○ Submit a Copy of the student’s discipline record.

○ Pay the $100.00 application fee

○ Schedule & Take an Admissions Test

○ Have a Family Interview

○ Receive Admissions Decision

○ Pay the appropriate fees based upon your child’s 23-24 grade

level

○ Pay First Month’s Tuition

· New applicant spots are secured for 2 weeks after you

receive your acceptance letter. The date will be specified

within your acceptance letter.

· If you do not complete the registration process within the

two weeks, your child will be moved to a “pending” list

and the person behind them in the registration process

takes their place. This means that a new applicant must

complete their registration process as quickly as possible

to ensure his/her spot in the class.

http://app.sycamoreschool.com/



